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A commuter train would be a huge benefit for the thousands of commuters to/from 

Salem and any of the cities north—Sherwood, Portland, Tualatin, etc. There are also 

students who could take advantage of this rail line either to go into Portland for arts 

events from Salem, or down to Salem to visit or learn about state government.  


